From: Gustavo Lau |

Sent: 17 October 2014 15:37

To: Carr, Seonaid

Cc: Planning; Xio

Subject: Planning Application - 2014/5527/P

Good afternoon,

As owners of the house at 24¢ Rosemont Road, London NW3 6NE we would like to express
our opinion regarding the Planning Application #2014/5527/P. We consider that such a new
building would increase considerably the noise caused by the passing trains due to the echo
chamber effect that the new building would produce. For this reason we would like to
propose Camden Council to reject this application.

Best regards,



